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T. Wierzba Planner provided an update concerning the Simcoe County Gaol and Barrie Armoury.  Mr.
Wierzba advised that he  is waiting on a response from the property owners and will report back to the
Committee at a future meeting.

Mr. Wierzba provided an update regarding 125 and 127 Dunlop Street East.  He advised that he has
been working with the property owner on completing the application form to have their property
designated as heritage. Mr. Wierzba provided a brief overview of steps and process for designating a
property as heritage.

Mr. Wierzba provided an update regarding Collier Street United Church located at 112 Collier Street.
He advised that an application form has been received from Collier Street United Church to be added
on the Municipal Heritage Register as a listed property. Mr. Wierzba and S. MacKinnon advised that a
lot of good questions arose from assisting Collier Street United Church through the application
process for the Municipal Heritage Register and it was suggested that this could be used as a
blueprint to assist with other churches in the future.
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STATUS OF MUNICIPAL HERITAGE REGISTER

T. Wierzba Planner provided an update concerning the Simcoe County Gaol and Barrie Armoury. Mr. Wierzba
advised that he is waiting on a response from the property owners and will report back to the Committee at a
future meeting.

Mr. Wierzba provided an update regarding 125 and 127 Dunlop Street East. He advised that he has been
working with the property owner on completing the application form to have their property designated as
heritage. Mr. Wierzba provided a brief overview of steps and process for designating a property as heritage.

Mr. Wierzba provided an update regarding Collier Street United Church located at 112 Collier Street. He
advised that an application form has been received from Collier Street United Church to be added on the
Municipal Heritage Register as a listed property. Mr. Wierzba and S. MacKinnon advised that a lot of good
questions arose from assisting Collier Street United Church through the application process for the Municipal
Heritage Register and it was suggested that this could be used as a blueprint to assist with other churches in
the future.
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